
 

Notice of Budget Committee Meetings 
 

 
A meeting of the City of Cannon Beach Budget Committee will be held on March 7, 2024 at 9:00 am 
at City Hall, 163 E Gower, Cannon Beach, OR 97110. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 
preliminary matters prior to the first Budget Committee meeting.  No deliberations will be conducted 
on the proposed budget itself at this meeting. 
 
You are invited to attend electronically and telephonically. The City is now using Zoom. The phone 
call is NOT toll free, but there is no long-distance charge for cell phone or internet connection. 
There is a Budget Meeting link in the upcoming events section on the front page of the City’s 
website at www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us which leads to the instructions for joining the Zoom budget 
meeting. 
 
Public Comment for Virtual Meetings: If you wish to provide public comment for this virtual 
meeting, you must submit it by 8:00 am, the day of the meeting, to cityhall@ci.cannon-
beach.or.us.  All written comments received by the deadline will be distributed to the committee and 
the appropriate staff prior to the start of the meeting. The written comments will be included in the 
record copy of the meeting. You may also request to speak during this virtual meeting.  You must 
submit it by 8:00 am, the day of the meeting, to cityhall@ci.cannon-beach.or.us.  Public Comment 
may be taken at the beginning of the meeting. 
 
Notice of publication is also available at www.ci.cannon-beach.or.us. 
 
 
Publish:   Thursday, February 29, 2024 
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